
Hello Greensville Families! 


Greensville Home and School Association is ready to bring you a fundraiser filled with 
deliciousness!! We are starting our MacMillan’s frozen food fundraiser from now to November 
25th with a delivery date just before the holidays.  


MacMillan's is known for their amazing cookie dough and muffin batter and now have 
additional items like appetizers, artisan soups, desserts, franks and dogs, and more! Please 
check out the website for all of the delicious options available to order. 

 
This is a perfect opportunity to stock your freezer with treats before the holidays! 


We are running this fundraiser to generate funds for equipment, specific classroom materials, 
accommodate staff requests, and to offset field trip and special event costs. 


How to order: 


1. Go to: https://macmillansfundraising.online 

2. Fill up your cart!

3. Go to checkout and enter payment details

4. Scroll to find GREENSVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL from list of groups 

5. Enter payment method and complete order

6. Mark your calendar for Dec 16th pick up! 


All of these items arrive FROZEN and must be picked up on Friday, December 16th. 

Pickup will be a site off school property (but close to the school) - details will be shared closer 
to pickup date with specific location and timing information. 


This fundraiser runs from today until November 25th! 


Please share this info with friends and family and make space in your freezer!!

If you have any questions, please reach out to the Home and School Association: 
greensville.homeandschool@gmail.com


Thank you so much for your support!


Greensville Home and School Association


